Headteacher's Newsletter

21st January 2022

Over the next few months you will begin to see newsletters coming home with updates from the wider school and the teachers in your children's classes. We hope that the information is useful. Please find below my first update. Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Ford

SCHOOL VALUES

School have been reflecting on what values are important to them in assembly, class and staff meetings. We have picked 6 to use as part of our daily life in school going forward:





SPEAKING TO SOMEONE IN SCHOOL

Should you have a question or concern about something related to school, below are the ways to find a solution.

- 1. Speak to the class teacher.
- 2. If you are still worried please ask to speak to the phase leader:
 - Nursery & Reception: Mrs Weedall
 - Year 1-Year 4: Mr Wilson
 - Year 5-Year 6: Miss Allen
 - If your child has an EHCP: Mrs Harrison
 - If you have a safeguarding concern: Mrs Ayre
- 3. If you are still worried please ask to speak to Mrs Ford.

HOW TO MAKE AN APPOINTMENT

- Please contact the school office and they will ask the teacher to contact you.
- If it is a simple query, please chat to staff on the playground or gate.



Together we *achieve* our best

ATTENDANCE AWARDS

Each Monday school will be awarding attendance certificates to classes who meet the school target.

The overall class winner last week went to:

YEAR ONE

A huge thanks to all our families for working so hard in what remains very challenging times in getting our children to school.



Our Safeguarding Team

Designated Safeguarding Lead:

Mrs Ford

Designated Safeguarding Person:

Mrs Ayre

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead:

Mr Wilson

Safeguarding Governor:

Mrs Allen